
To whom it may concern in the Redistricting Commission: 
 
As a resident of the Waters Park Apartments on West Parmer Lane in Austin, zip 78727, I enthusiastically support 
the proposed revision to the Austin districts, specifically concerning District 6.  I believe that Mr. Bonafont's 
proposed District 6 boundaries reflect the similarities of concerns among adjacent communities much more 
accurately than the current District 6 boundaries. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Andrew Dell'Antonio 


